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24/015 Neighbourhood Plan briefing. 
Cllr Connolly advised that the local plan with BCP council was presented to the 
full council on the 9th January and will now enter a 6-week consultation period. 
A meeting for the neighbourhood plan working party has been set for the 26th 
January at 1pm in the community centre.  
 
The potential closure of the doctor’s surgery will need to be considered in 
regards the plan. 

 

  


